
 

 

 

 

 

 

FENB COVID-19 Guidelines: 

MARCH 14th, 2022 
 

On March 14th, the provincial government removed all remaining COVID-19 mandatory 

measures. The Mandatory Order has been lifted and COVID-19 Operational Plans are 

no longer be required. However, this does not represent “the end of the pandemic.” 

  
Core protective health measures remain important tools to limit the spread of COVID-19 
and other respiratory illnesses. This is particularly important for those who are most 
vulnerable. 
 
All clubs and members are asked to assess the risk of participating in fencing training and 
events and consider the following recommendations. 
 

 If you are not feeling well, please stay home. 
 Face masks are recommended for athletes and coaches while not actively 

engaged in high intensity training or competition. 
 Face masks are recommended for officials, volunteers, and spectators at all times 

within a fencing facility. 
 Clubs and event planners are encouraged to create risk-mitigating protocols 

depending on their situation (demographics, space considerations). 
 If a participant tests positive for COVID-19 they should refrain from attending any 

training or events for five days after the positive test result and wear a face mask 
at all times for the following five days.   

 Household contacts of a positive case may continue to participate, if symptom free, 
and should wear a face mask for 10 days following the positive test result. 

 
These recommendations will be in place until April 30th, 2022, at which time FENB will 
review them and may make changes. 
 
 
  
 


